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Corrigendum - Hostel Fee Refund Rule

This is for your attention regarding the "Hostel Fee Refund Rule" as stated in the M.A and
M.Sc. Admission Brochure of the Institute any other relevant document.

It was resolved unahimously in the meeting dated 15/05/2023 that no instalment, no refund
policy will be followed for hostel admissions. In the Admission Brochure M.A. (on page no.
41) and M.Sc. (on page no. 43) programme, there is an update the hostel fee refund policy
presentation.

The updated version of the "Hostel Fee Refund Rule" is mentioned in the notification which
was sent to all the students on 22 July 2023 by ERP portal in the Hostel rule documents, last
point, under the heading Hostel room allotment process and Amenities available in the hostel
which is being shared with the students before they pay their hostel fee, is as follows;

“No refund will be given to students far cancelling the admission and moving out from
the hostel, except for caution money.”

We kindly request all students and parents to take note of this policy, effective immediately.

PS: For any further query and concern please reach out to hostels@gipe.ac.in or

contact 020-25683392
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